
 
 
TO: All Plan Holders and Bidders 

FROM: Dan Castimore, IT Manager 

DATE: January 29, 2024 

SUBJECT: Intent to Award 

PROJECT: Cybersecurity Assessment 2023 

This letter is to formally notify you of the City of Kenai’s intent to award the contract for the 

aforementioned project to Moss Adams. 

Vendor Score 

All Covered, a Division of Konica Minolta Business 
Solutions USA Inc. 

24.0 

Berry, Dunn, McNeil & Parker, LLC (BerryDunn) 140.0 

CliftonLarsonAllen LLP 143.0 

CohnReznick Advisory 118.5 

CyberCX 41.5 

CyberForce|Q LLC 79.0 

Enterprise Risk Management, Inc. 70.5 

Global Solutions Group, Inc. 95.5 

IK Systems, Inc. 41.5 

Maple Woods Enterprises, LLC 74.5 

Moss Adams LLP 163.0 

Solutions3 LLC 16.0 

TAC Security Inc. 34.0 

True North Consulting Group 99.0 

 

This Intent to Award does not create a contract.  The Contractor shall take no actions related to 

performing work for this project unless and until an agreement is fully executed by all parties. 

This project requires final approval from Department of Homeland Security before the contract 

will be authorized. 

Please see https://kenai.municipal.codes/KMC/7.15.120 for appeal procedures.  

If you have any question regarding this notice of intent to award, please contact the IT Manger 

Dan Castimore at (907) 283-8244. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Kenai. 


